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Meeting called to order by Joe Adams at 10:13 A.M.
 
10 people in attendance
 
Planning on the Contractor Breakfast end of February, first of March. We are anticipating Linda Phillips to be in attendance from the Damage Prevention Board to present about 20 minutes. Goal is to keep the breakfast to an hour.
 
Group Discussion regarding the Dig Law education piece. Looked over the Damage Prevention Complaint Form.
Discussion about the DIRT Form.
Discussion regarding ITG’s process for reporting, educating, and ect.
Process is built more around education than fines and monetary gains.
 
ITG, second Thursday of each month at 9:00 A.M., does a training PowerPoint to help educate about excavation around facilities.
 
No financial report available, however, nothing has changed since the last meeting report.
 
Individual Reports
 
Williams Pipeline - Project with ITG in Burley for the Springtime
 
PMT - Finishing up projects before weather goes completely bad.
 
JUB - March/April timeframe for meeting onsite for the next phase of the Twin Falls downtown project. Will commence in 2019.
 
Idaho Power - slowing down, however, more subdivisions being proposed
 
ITG - Burley Project in January as soon as weather allows - McCains project forcing this project - 200 W from 100 S to McCains.
 
Next meeting will be January 16, 2018.
 
Will look at February 27, 2018 for the Contractor’s Breakfast.
 
Adjourned at 10:34 A.M.
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